
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Mr. O'Connor. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021 8:18 AM 
'EUGENE & THERESA OCONNOR' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Re. Proposed FPL Rate Hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07497-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- "E>ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

PvioV\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: EUGENE & THERESA OCONNOR <biggeneoc@bellsouth.net> 

Sent: Saturday, July 3, 202111:16 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re. Proposed FPL Rate Hike 

We read with great interest the article in the July 2nd issue of the SunSentinel 
opinion section of the proposed rate increase over the next few years by FPL. 

We are totally against this proposal and would like to have our voice heard. 

Please add our voice to the scheduled technical hearing. 

Thank you. 

Eugene O'Connor 
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